
  Engineering Department 
400 La Crosse Street 

La Crosse, WI  54601-3396 
(608)789-7505 

Fax (608)789-8184 
 

 
June 10, 2014 
 
 
RE:   EVIDENCE LOCKER REPLACEMENT 
      FOR CITY OF LA CROSSE POLICE 

 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, WI 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following bid was received for the Evidence Locker Replacement for City of 
La Crosse Police project: 
 
 
BRAUND BUILDING CENTER LLC   $64,599.50 
ONALASKA, WISCONSIN 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Evidence Locker Replacement for City of La Crosse 
Police project is $68,000.00. 

 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Braund Building Center LLC 
in the amount of $64,599.50. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
      Bernard Lenz 
      Assistant City Engineer 
BL:kn  


